
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

2. BUCKLEYS ROAD - PROPOSED CYCLE LANES AND PEDESTRIAN FACILITY 
 
 The Project Consultation Leader sought Board approval to a concept plan for the proposed installation 

of cycle lanes and a pedestrian signal facility on Buckleys Road and Pages Road, between Linwood 
Avenue and Cuffs Road, for consultation in November 2003.  The report was also considered by the 
Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board.  The Board decided that the Buckleys Road and Pages Road 
cycle lanes and pedestrian facility concept plan be approved for consultation. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


